A AMERICAN
SODA LLC
December 21, 2023

Dear Amy Yeldell,

I am requesting an extension until January 31, 2024 to
provide to the Division the complete paperwork needed to
Transfer our Mineral Permit (Permit Number M-1999-002)
and succession of Operators, Revision SO-2.

Sincerely,

Colbse A

Celina Akin
Environmental Specialist

By Email 12/21/2023

Ec: David Valvoda, Plant Manager, American Soda LLC



